Fauldhouse Nursery Class

Newsletter

November 2013

We hope you all had a relaxing October week and are preparing yourself for the busy few weeks ahead. We welcome all our new starts and their families. This will be a very busy term with lots going on!
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Thank you to all the parents who attended our Third parent’s forum on the Tuesday the 12th of November. We would like to remind you that all parents/carers are welcome to attend and your time and input greatly appreciated, especially at this time of year!   A copy of the minutes of the meeting can be found on our nursery blog page and also on the nursery welcome white board. The next meeting will be on Wednesday 11th of December.
Diary Dates

Wednesday 11th December – Parents forum
Friday 29th November – Am children to St Andrews assembly
Friday 6th December – School Christmas Fair
Monday 9th December – PM Children Nativity- 2.30pm
Tuesday 10th December – Am Children Nativity - 10.45am
Thursday 19th December – Nursery Christmas Party 
Friday 20th December – Last day of Nursery

Monday 6th December – Nursery Closed

[image: image2.wmf]Tuesday 7th December - Nursery Children return. 
Learners Journey’s

[image: image3.wmf]Every child in nursery has an individual learner’s journey that is updated on a regular basis. This contains observation, assessments and evidence of your child work. Please feel free to come and take a look at your child’s folder whenever you have a spare five minutes. 
Nursery topics/ themes

Last term was money fortnight. We would like to thank all parents and carers for supporting us in developing the children’s awareness of money and its value. The pupils thoroughly enjoyed making and selling a range of good at the end of each session and now understand that money has to be earned. A total of £92.64 was raised by the children. Every pupil had the opportunity to vote on what they wanted to spend their earnings on! A Spiderman toy and Barbie won by a landslide and the children are delighted with their new toys that they earned! 
Nativity
This term we will be busy preparing for our nursery nativity. This is the first year for a long time that we have put on a performance. We will be looking for parent helpers to assist with the costumes. If you are able to help please inform a member of the nursery staff.

Zoo Lab
Last term we bought in the Zoo lab. The children thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to handle and touch a range of animals. This linked in well with our topic Sun, Moon and Stars as we were able to discuss nocturnal animals.
Tooth brushing
We have now received most of the dental consent forms so during group time we will encourage every child to brush their teeth.  

Christmas Fair – This term the nursery children will be busy making a range of items that will be sold at the Christmas faire, please support us by coming along on Friday 6th of December. 

Nursery Blog – http://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/StJohnsBlog/nursery/

